
January 31, 2019  

PREPARED FOR FREEZING TEMPERATURES 

Dear Resident, 

According to the National Weather Service, the current extremely frigid conditions will last through 

Saturday with temperatures in the single digits and wind chill temperatures as low as -11 degrees. It is 

important to limit outside exposure to the extent possible and stay well covered if you must venture 

outside.   

At this time, there are no power outages in Marlboro Township; however, we are in regular contact with 

JCP&L during this period. Following Superstorm Sandy, the Township applied for and received a grant 

from FEMA to acquire a full service generator for the Recreation Center.  As a result, the Township is 

prepared to open a warming center with cell phone charging stations in the event of any prolonged 

outage. Updates will be provided as needed via email and can also be viewed on the Township website, 

www.marlboro-nj.gov. 

It is especially important during times like this to stay informed. Please take this opportunity to register 

to receive emails and emergency “reverse 911” phone calls.  When registering, remember to include 

your cell phone since many house phones do not work if the power goes out. Go to the Township 

website www.marlboro-nj.gov and click the blue button on the top right (Communications for 

Residents).  

As a reminder, the Marlboro Township Police Department is open 24/7, and may be reached by dialing 

911 for an emergency or the non-emergency number 732-536-0100.  

In times like these, our community comes together, and Marlboro Township residents have always 

proven to be great neighbors. Please share information with friends and check in on one another. Thank 

you and stay warm. 

Mayor Jon Hornik 
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